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February 21, 2019 

Dr. Groman, 

Thank you so much for allowing me to observer your course today (EDFN 202 Teaching and 

Learning Processes). Not only did I find the class to be well-planned out and informative, I found 

that it adequately addressed my own research question regarding mindfulness practices of higher 

education faculty, and mindful leadership in general. To me, I could see that the most important 

thing that you want for your group is to get them to apply what they've learned, consider how it 

can be used in a classroom, and to visualize themselves as leaders within their own classrooms.  

 

I could see that they have experience with the lesson plan format AU uses, and I observed 

instruction on an Annotated Bibliography on Classroom Management. They seemed to be 

making the connection between this assignment and what their classroom management plan will 

be when they are teaching. I understand that the university is doing a focus on 

Writing/Communication, so the deep focus on APA format is addressing this need specifically. 

Sincerely, 

 

Kaelin E. Lee 

Graduate Academic Advisor 

Dwight Schar College of Education | COE 258 

Office: 419-207-6436 

klee11@ashland.edu 
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